May 7, 2024

Frank Tironi, Jr.

Director of Water

Town of Halfmoon Water Department
2 Halfmoon Town Plaza

Halfmoon, NY 12065

RE: CHURCH HILL ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD
BID SPEC 2-2024
MJ PROJECT No. 964.83

Dear Mr. Tironi:

Bids for the Church Hill Road Water Main Replacement projeclt were received by the Town of Halfmoon
(Town) on May 2, 2024. A summary of the bid results is provided below:

~ Bid Results: Chu . :
Contractor - Total Lump Sum Bid Amount

JAT Construction Company, Inc. : $1,591,270.00
Bellamy Construction Company, Inc. : _ ' p $1,671,823.00

Based on the bid results, JAT Construction Company, Inc. (JAT), located in Selkirk, NY, is the apparent
low bidder for the Church Hill Road Water Main Replacement project. M.J. Engineering and Land
Surveying, P.C. (MJ) has reviewed JAT's bid in detail to assess the validity of their bid prices, experience,
and references. MJ has worked with JAT prewously and has no concerns with their qualifications, work
experience, or professionalism. -

We therefore recommend awai‘ding the Church Hill Road Water Main Replacement project to JAT in the
amount of $1_,591_.,_270.00.

Should you have any guestions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (518) 371-0799.
Si"i;:l.':z\:ereiy,
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Briana Fitzgeraid
Design Engineer
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